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I can't believe anyone who would really disagree with this, but just in case we need a reminder. We
live in a dessert! People die every year from over heating. So children will be fine at schools during
May and August without A/C. They are more likely to forget to drink enough water and take care of
themselves during high heat waves. Please support this to help keep all NM safe during our only
major weather issue.


